
 

 

Wastewater 

701 W. River Road 
PO Box 65 

Edinburgh, IN  46124 
Phone: 812-526-3530 

June/26/2024 

Danzer 

206 Holland street,Edinburgh,In 46124 

 

 

Attention: Mr. Randy Dorton 

This is a notice of Significant Noncompliance  

At the time of our inspection on May 14,2024 IDEM inspector noted that the effluent appeared to have a 
noticeable brownish tint, he was told this tint has always been the color of our discharge except when the 
veneer mills was on shut down. 

Part 1.A.2 of our permit prohibits the Discharge from any sources specified within this permit from causing 
receiving waters, including the mixing zone,to contain substances, materials ,floating debris oil, or scum 
:[1] that will settle to form putrescent or otherwise objectionable deposits ;[2]that are in amounts sufficient 
to be unsightly or deleterious ;[3] that produce color ,visible oil sheen,oder,or other condition in such 
degree as to create a nuisance. 

We are getting a passthrough of tannins effecting the color of our discharge. 

Within 30 days of receipt of this letter I would like a written detailed response documenting a plan of 
action to correct this issue  

 

Robert Jessie 

Edinburgh WWTP Superintendent  

o.812-526-3530        c.812-341-1702         rjessie@edinburgh.in.us 

 

_________________________________________ 

Ryan Piercefield 

Town Board President 
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cc: Pam Grams, IDEM 
 Gary Starks, IDEM 

Jeff Simpson, President, Town Council, Town of Edinburgh  
Dan Cartwright, Town Manager, Town of Edinburgh 
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